
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (November 22, 2021) – Port Authority of Allegheny 
County will operate modified service on Thursday, November 25, for the 
Thanksgiving holiday.

Bus service will operate on Sunday schedules.

Light rail service will operate on special Thanksgiving schedules that can be 
found at www.portauthority.org/holidays.

The majority of Red Line trips will end at Overbrook Junction. Riders heading to 
stations south of Overbrook Junction, including South Hills Village, should either 
take the Blue Line or exit the Red Line at Overbrook Junction and transfer to the 
Blue Line at Willow.

Printed holiday rail schedules can be found in schedule racks in downtown 
Pittsburgh and on light rail vehicles.

Port Authority customer service representatives will be available 8 a.m. to 4:30 
p.m. The Downtown Service Center and Port Authority's administrative offices 
will be closed. All service and Port Authority offices will resume  their regular 
weekday schedules on Friday, November 26.
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